
email received on 10/06/2008 at 10.05 pm 
 
Dear Sir/Madam. 
 
My name is Mark Stone, I have been driving maxi cabs for about 20 
years. 
 
Currently I believe the maxi cabs service is not running at full 
capacity. I have about 25% of my day where I do normal work, which is 
hard because a lot of people reject getting into big vans. If more 
Maxi cabs are brought into the system, there will be a lot more 
quieter times for this service, which would result in loosing long 
time career drivers to possible go back to driving sedans which are 
more acceptable to the public. 
 
There is not much 5 seater work or high occupancy work to justify 
much more vans. I suggest a one of 50 vans increase and review the 
service after two years.   
 


